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Dear parents and carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well and that you and your family had a safe and restful break. I am 
writing to inform you of an important change to our school’s uniform policy to accommodate for 
the growing needs of our school community. 

Students are now permitted to wear their FULL PE uniform to school on days when they have 
PDHPE practical lessons and/or Sport. On all other days, students are required to wear their 
FULL school uniform to maintain consistency and uphold our school’s standards. 

On days when students wear their PE uniform to school, they MUST bring their black leather 
school shoes in their bag for use during Science and TAS practical lessons. This ensures that 
students can safely participate in these classes while adhering to safety protocols. 

Senior students in Year 11 and Year 12 who are studying Sport, Lifestyle, and Recreation 
(SLR) are required to bring their PE uniform to school on days they have practical lessons. 
They will change into their uniform in the changerooms during their lesson time. 

We kindly ask for your support in ensuring that your child wears the appropriate uniform on the 
designated days. Adhering to these guidelines will help ensure the smooth operation of lessons 
and maintain the high standards of our school community. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we adapt to meet the needs of our 
growing school. 

 

Regards, 

 

Brad Mitchell 

Principal 
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